Elmer, Linda
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From: Sonia Escamilla <soniaescamilla94@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, December 08, 2020 1:24 PM

To: Oweczarski, Jim

Subject: Support Amanda Avalos

Good afternoon,

I am emailing to fully support Amanda Avalos in her nomination. | was born, raised and currently living in Milwaukee and
I am firm believer that Amanda will seamlessly provide excellent contributions to our community, holistically. Amanda is
a profound leader and passionate about helping others.

Sincerely,

Sonia C. Escamilla, M. Ed.



Elmer, Linda
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From: Maria Munoz <mmunoll7@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, December 08, 2020 1:23 PM
To: Owczarski, Jim
Subject: FPC Agenda Addition

Hello,

My name is Maria and the reason for my email is because | want to request an addition to the official agenda file record
on the FPC nomination. In support of Amanda Avalos for the FPC.

| am strongly in support of Amanda Avalos being nominated to the FPC. In the 10 years that | have known her she has
time and again shown how committed she is to seeing the city of Milwaukee be an inclusive community for all people.
Her past leadership roles have prepared her and given her the knowledge necessary to do everything in her power to do
what is best for our community. She is a strong and intelligent individual with integrity and distinction and that is exactly
what the city of Milwaukee needs looking out for them.

Thank you so much for reading my comment and taking the time to do what you do for our city.

Best regards,
Maria Munoz

Sent from my iPhone



Elmer, Linda
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From: Owczarski, Jim
Sent: Tuesday, December 08, 2020 1:45 PM
To: Elmer, Linda
Subject: FW: Support for Amanda Avalos FPC

Another.

Jim

From: joenny lopez [mailto:lopez.joenny@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, December 08, 2020 1:40 PM

To: Owczarski, Jim

Subject: Support for Amanda Avalos FPC

Hello Jim,

I was having some issues submitting my comment in support of Amanda Avalos for the FPC.

I hope it may be added to the file. Please see below:

Amanda is a driven, compassionate leader who has invested her time and energy in enacting positive change for
the city of Milwaukee. Her commitment towards equity and social justice will undoubtedly impact her role at

the FPC. Amanda will be an asset to the FPC and bring about accountability and access to all residents in the
city of Milwaukee.

Thank you in advance.

Best,
Joenny Lopez Cuevas



